University and College Union

Carlow Street, London NW1 7LH, Tel. 020 7756 2500, www.ucu.org.uk

To Branch and local association secretaries

Topic Financial statements for the period ended 31 August 2017

Action For information; to be received by Congress 2018

Summary This report contains financial statements of UCU for the period ending

31 August 2017

Contact Linda Newman, Head of Resources (email: lnewman@ucu.org.uk)

Dear Colleague

The audited financial statements for the twelve-month period ending 31 August 2017 form part of this circular and can be found at:

http://www.ucu.org.uk/circ/ucu862financialstatements.pdf

If you are unable to access documents in PDF format please contact Kay Metcalfe (kmetcalfe@ucu.org.uk).

Congress will be asked to formally receive these accounts.

Yours sincerely

Sally Hunt

General Secretary